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Washington 24, D. C.

18 March 1954

Dear John:

Thank you for your letter of 11 March, which just reached me last
night. (This, incidentally, gives you some idea of the time mail takes

this way).

I am sorry that you could not work out arrangements for your trip
as planned, but I'm sure that it will make no great difference, and it

in perfectly all right with me if you go this weekend.

I'd appreciate hearing from, you as soon as you get hack, and
suggest that you phone me at home the evening of your return. If you
should not get tack until late Monday night (22 Werth), then call se

'Tuesday night.

Best of luck on your trip and I hope all goes well.

Tours truly,
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